June 17, 2021

Tezel Board Public Input Session Update

Dear Valued CPS Energy Customer,

Due to feedback we have received and updated CDC guidelines for COVID-19, an in-person option and
community dialog opportunity have been added for this meeting. A virtual format will remain for those
who prefer to participate remotely.

Prior to making a final determination of the substation site, the CPS Energy Board of Trustees will host a
hybrid Public Input Session an the evening of June 24, 2021, to hear customer input and comments
about all proposed substation sites {see attached map), including our recommended substation site 5.

AGENDA: june 24, 2021
Coke R. Stevenson Middle School
8403 Tezel Rd.

e 5:00 PM = Open House (In-person)
¢ 5:30 PM - Presentation & Community Dialog {Virtual & In-person)
e 6:30 PM - Board Public Input Session (Virtual & in-person}

For your convenience, the meeting will be livestreamed on cpsenergy.com starting at 5:30 PM. Please
click on the banner displayed on our home page for further direction the day of the meeting.

You may also call in and listen to the meeting by dialing 888-886-6602 at 5:30 PM on the date of the
event. If you prefer to receive a call when the meeting begins, please register no later than 3:00 PM CT
on June 24, 2021 at: https://tthm.wufoo.com/forms/tezel-substation-public-input-session or visit
cpsenergy.com/tezel. Please note: if you are calling in, or have registered to receive a calf, you will not
be able to view the presentation unless you are livestreaming from a separate device.

If you would like to address the CPS Energy Board of Trustees and provide comment regarding the Tezel
Project, please see the next page with directions on how to pre-register during the registration period,
which will be held on Wednesday, June 23, 2021, between 7:00 AM - 1:00 PM,

Thank you in advance for taking the time to join us.

Sincerely,

Antonio DeMendonca

Project Manager

Email; TezelProject@cpsenergy.com
Phone: 210-353-4895

500 McCullough + San Antonio, Texas 78215




Directions to Pre-register to Provide Public Comment

Pre-registration is required to provide comment during the Thursday, June
24, 2021 Board public input session. Pre-registration will be held on
Wednesday, June 23, 2021, from 7:00 AM - 1:00 PM.

Register to provide comment by:
o Calling 210-353-4662, or
¢ Emailing PublicCommentRegistration@CPSEnergy.com.
o Note: Emails and phone messages received outside of the time frame
will not be registered.

Please include all of the following required* information:
« Preferred method of input (in-person or virtual)
First & Last Name*
Title & Group/Organization you are representing (if applicable)
City & State you reside in*
Contact phone number*
Email address*
Virtual comment or in-person*
Will you have handouts? Please attach any handouts to your email so they
may be provided to the Trustees.
Will you be ceding your time to someone else? If so, who?
« Do you require translation services?
o Note: Emails and phone messages received without required*
information may not be registered.

If you are providing comments to the Board of Trustees and are livestreaming on a
separate device, we kindly ask that you mute the livestream while you are speaking
to prevent an echo.



